
TOWN OF LEICESTER 

WORK MEETING 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 11 2020 

6:00 P.M. 

 

The Work Meeting of the Leicester Town Board was held on Tuesday, February 11, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. at 

the Leicester Town Hall. 

 

Present:  David Fanaro, Town Supervisor; Karen Roffe, Matthew Durbin, Joni Santucci, Council 

Members; Russell Page, Highway Superintendent; Amy Neumann, Town Clerk. 

 

Absent:  Gerald Hull   

 

The Meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. and the Pledge to the Flag was led by Supervisor Fanaro. 

 

Resolution for Current Highway Employee Hourly Rates for the Year 2020:  A Motion was made by 

Matthew Durbin and Seconded by Joni Santucci to approve the Hourly rates for the Year 2020.   

Motion carried. Ayes 4, Noes 0.   

 

Village Request Contribution towards Park Concerts $1,000.00:  This was discussed, and more 

information will be obtained by Joni Santucci.  Tabled.   

 

Eagle Scout Letter for Steven Carroll:  This was read to the Town Board.  Future Eagle Scout project 

suggestions for Boyd and Parker Park were, benches in the park, redoing the stone around the tree, and 

repaint marker, as well as possibly mulching around trees and planting flowers. 

 

Cuylerville Fire Department Contract: No action is taken.  This will be placed on the next agenda. 

 

Highway Shop Inspection:  This was reviewed with the Town Board.  This was completed at the 

suggestion of the Towns Insurance Company. 

 

Resolution Adopting TE-9a form for Reduction of Speed on Jones Bridge Rd. to 40 M.P.H.:  A 

Motion was made by Matthew Durbin and Seconded by Karen Roffe.  Motion carried.  Ayes 4, Noes 0. 

 

Leicester Senior Citizens of the Year for 2020:  Barry & Maria Briffa will be inscribed on the plaque. 

 

Adjournment:  A Motion was made by Councilperson, Karen Roffe and Seconded by Councilperson, 

Joni Santucci to adjourn the meeting at 7:43 p.m.   Motion Carried.  Ayes 4, Noes 0. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Amy Neumann, Town Clerk 


